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Future Board Discussions:
Airshed Boundaries and Bylaws

PRAMP Board Meeting
September 5, 2024



Background
• PRAMP boundaries were 
reviewed and expanded by 
the Board in 2019

• PRAMP bylaws were set by 
the Board in 2016 and 
amended in 2017



Boundaries
• In 2019, boundaries were 
expanded from Seal, 
Walrus, Three Creeks and 
Reno.

• PRAMP has recently set up 
PurpleAir sensors outside 
the current boundaries in 
High Level and near 
Fairview



Alberta Airsheds
• Airsheds adjust 
boundaries as needs and 
opportunities arise

• PRAMP could consider 
including:

• Some or all of Fairview and 
Clear Hills Counties.

• North and east, e.g. to 
Manning, High Level, Red 
Earth Creek



Why review boundaries?
• PRAMP can offer small 
sensor monitoring and 
outreach in additional 
communities

• Provide resources and 
information during wildfire 
smoke events

• Caution needed to avoid 
diluting resources for OSM 
monitoring



Possible Bylaw Updates
• Clarify Membership expiry
• Review sector representation on Board and for quorum 
• Update boundaries and board meeting frequency



Next Steps
Staff will review options for boundary and bylaw changes 
and bring to a future meeting for the Board’s 
consideration.

Questions?
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